
 

 

 
 
 
13 April 2022 
 
Our Ref: R/2016/41/E   

File No: 2022/234432 

Your Ref: SSD 7874 MOD 1  

 
 
Renah Givney   
Senior Planning Officer – Key Sites Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment  
 
By Planning Portal   
 
 
 
Dear Renah 
 
Advice on Modification Report – Harbourside Shopping Centre Redevelopment 
(SSD 7874 MOD 1)  
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 6 April 2022 requesting for the City of Sydney 
Council (“the City”) to comment on the abovementioned application. The proposal involves 
modifications to Condition Nos. C12 and D1. 
 
The City has reviewed the accompanying information and provides no comment to the 
application.  
 
Should you wish to speak with a Council officer about the above, please contact Reinah 
Urqueza, Senior Planner, on 9288 5882 or at rurqueza@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
ANDREW REES  
Area Planning Manager  
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